
 

 
 

Faculty of Public Health Announcement 

Report the Examination of  Foreign employee 

 

 According to the Faculty of Public Health Mahidol University recruited position of 

Foreign Expert at Dean Office, one position. 

 

 The selection exam has now been completed. Faculty of Public Health would like to 

announce that  

    

No. Name - Surname Note 

1 Mr.Julius Foo Recruited 

2 Miss Therese Marie Aburquez Reserve number 1 

3 Mrs.Soe Sandi Tint Reserve number 2 

 

 Further, the applicant is requested to report within  March 15th, 2022 at 9.00 am  

at the Human Resources Section, Dean’s office, 5th Floor,Sataranasukwisit Building, Faculty of 

Public Health, Mahidol University, Rajavithee Road, Bangkok  with supporting documents for 

reporting. 

1. Degree certificate original version for examination and copy 

2. Passport with non – immigrant visa 

3. Medical certificate issued by a public hospital not more than               

6 months stating 6 prohibited diseases 

4. Copy of Siam Commercial Bank passbook in Bangkok area only 

5. Passport of parents 

 

Announcement made on March 8 th , 2022 

 

(Asst.Prof. Dr.Pichitpong Soontornpipit) 

 Deputy Dean  
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